



40872 / 2 / 379 / 0004386

Ms Sarah Philips Head of History of Art Godalming College Faculty of The Arts & Languages Teusley Lane Godalming Surrey GU7 1RS



Dear Ms Philips

## Free ticket offer scheme to RA exhibitions for students

I am delighted to announce, as part of our commitment to inspiring and nurturing the artists and architects of the future, that we have launched a new free exhibition ticket scheme. This comes at a crucial time for the Royal Academy, as we prepare for our 250th anniversary in 2018. The offer will be available to any student studying visual arts subjects for their A-levels or BTEC, as well as anyone studying Architecture, Fine and Applied Arts (including design and graphic design), and History of Art at a Higher or Further Education Institute.

To sign up for the offer, students who fit these criteria simply need to register their details with the RA using the form on our website: **roy.ac/freestudenttickets.** When tickets become available for an exhibition, we will email to say that they can book. There will be a limited number per show, which students can reserve online, up to two tickets per person.

I would be very grateful of you could spread the word about this offer to your students. I sincerely hope that the initiative will give as many of them studying these subjects as possible greater access to leading artists and architects through our diverse exhibition programme.

Kind Regards,

Beth Schneider Head of Learning 020 7300 5731

Beth.Schneider@royalacademy.org.uk

Broth B. Ethicidur